
TELEVISION AND MONITOR RECYCLING 
 
The Town of Hamlin will no longer be accepting any tube televisions or monitors at our 
locations at 91 Rail Road Avenue and 4180 Brick Schoolhouse Road.  It costs the town .20 cents 
per pound to recycle them.  Sunnking in Brockport accepts them for free.  We apologize for 
any inconvenience this may cause. 


